
NEWPORT YACHT BASIN ASSOCIATION (NYBA) e-Blast –  April 10th 2018 
 
 
ANNUAL MEETING ELECTION RESULTS  Our Annual Meeting was held on March 28th. Terry 
Block was re-elected and Jeff Felix was elected to the Board of Directors. Jeff joins the Board 
with an extensive background in operations management and industrial engineering. Welcome 
Jeff. 
 
At the same time Bill Raleigh is stepping aside from the Board. Bill has been Secretary for the 
last several years and has worked diligently providing the minutes of all meetings and keeping 
of records. Bill also has given the association great insight over the years into the engineering 
challenges we have faced due to his background as a civil engineer. Thanks Bill for all of your 
hard work and diligence. 
 
MINUTES FROM FEBRUARY BOARD MEETING Attached are the minutes from the Board 
Meeting held on February 20th 2018. 
 
QUICK REMINDERS: 
 
PARKING PERMITS  Permits are to be picked up before April 30th to avoid the $25 late fee. 
Vehicles without a current permit will be subject to impound whether the lot is full or not.  
 
UPCOMING VESSEL SAFETY CHECKS (VSCs) On April 28, 2018 the Bellevue Sail & Power 
Squadron (BSPS) will conduct FREE, COURTESY, NO OBLIGATION Vessel Safety Check’s (VSC’s) 
at the Newport Yacht Basin Marina. Please sign up in advance by April 21, 2017 by sending an 
email with the following information to sidrubin@hotmail.com who is the NYBA liaison with the 
BSPS. Name, Slip Number, Cell Phone number, Boat Length, Manufacturer. 
 
NEXT BOARD MEETING APRIL 26th Our next Board meeting will be at Kyle Anderson’s house on 
Thursday April 26th at 8:00 am. Owners are invited to attend.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Board of Directors 
 
 


